
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  July 13, 2005 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor License – Premium Cinema of Yorktown 

 

 

Representatives from the Premium Cinema of Yorktown have notified the Village that 

ownership has changed within the corporations.  Since liquor licenses are not 

transferable, AMC-GCT Inc is requesting a new liquor license.   

 

Attached is an Ordinance reflecting change of corporate entity and granting a liquor 

license to Marquee Holdings Inc./AMC Entertainment Inc./AMC-GCT, Inc.  Should you 

have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


